THE SCHOOL BOARD OF BROWARD COUNTY, FLORIDA
OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

ROBERT W. RUNCIE
SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

Telephone: (754) 321-2600 Facsimile: (754) 321-2701

March 3, 2014

TO: School Board Members

FROM: Leslie M. Brown
Chief Portfolio Office
Portfolio Services

VIA: Robert W. Runcie
Superintendent of School

SUBJECT: Withdrawal of L -7, Authorization for the Superintendent of Schools to
issue the Notice of Termination of the Premium Services Agreement
between N.E.W. Generation Preparatory High School of Performing Arts,
Inc. (Location Number 5390) and The School Board of Broward County,
Florida (SBBC), from the March 4, 2014 Regular School Board Meeting

Please withdraw L-7, Authorization for the Superintendent of Schools to issue the
Notice of Termination of the Premium Services Agreement between N.E.W. Generation
Preparatory High School of Performing Arts, Inc. (Location Number 5390) and The
School Board of Broward County, Florida (SBBC), from the March 4, 2014 Regular
School Board Meeting.

The charter school has obtained a valid certificate of occupancy, thus permitting it to
remain open.
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c: Senior Leadership Team




